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School Notes 

We would like to extend a very 
special WELCOME to our new 
staff members that will lovingly 
begin working here this coming 

school year. Welcome to              
Ms. Rachel Bruno,                

Mrs. Bayah Harrison and     
Mrs. Stephanie Jaquith.

We would also like to say hello and 
welcome to all of our new students 

and families joining us for the 
2019-20 school year.

It’s going to be another exciting 
year of friendship and discovery!

Save the Date 

June 3 - Family Dinner Night, McAlister’s 5p-8p
July 11 - Summer Family Fun Night, Moe’s (4p-7p) 
& Coldstone Creamery (4p-9p), Naples Blvd.
August 5 - Back to School Family Dinner Night @ 
Chick-fil-A, 5p-8p
August 8 – VLC Open House 4-5:30p. Postcard 
with more info will arrive in mail. 
August 11 - Blessings of the Backpacks & 
Teacher Commissioning, VPC service begins at 10a.
August 13 & 14 – Welcome back! First day of 
school. 8a Kinder. 8:30a Preschool.
August 15 & 16 - Welcome Back Coffee Hour! 
Pick a day that works for you. Drop by after drop 
off, anytime 8:15a - 9:15a, Student Center.
August 16 - First Friday Parent Team Meeting in 
Student Center, 9a.

From the Parent Team 

SUMMER FAMILY DINNER NIGHTS!    
We miss our school friends already. Bring 

everyone for some fun, food and 
fundraising in June, July and August. 

Stay in Touch  
Be sure to join our private Facebook group to 

get the most current happenings at VLC. 
Search VLC Parent Team or Message Parent Team 

Chairperson, Heather Mikes. 

Happy Birthday Wishes 
Ms. Katherine Baron, June 1 

Mrs. Lori Zajac, June 11 
Mrs. Erin Heintz, July 7 

Mrs. Stacey Bulloch, July 10 
Mrs. Dana Wagoner, August 3 

Vanderbilt Presbyterian Church  
Check out our camps and exciting family programs     

offered all summer long! 
You’re invited to our annual Blessing of the Backpacks and Teacher 

Commissioning on August 11, the Sunday before school begins. The 
family service begins at 10a (June 1-Sept. 29). Please join us as we pray 

over our students, their backpacks and our teachers for a blessed 
school year. Stick around for some back-to-school fun after the service. 

Dear Families, 
As summer begins, please remember SAFETY FIRST these next few months. 
It’s so important to help our little ones stay safe while we travel and play. 
We must all be vigilant in practicing water safety around pools, lakes, and at 
the beach. Wearing sunscreen and bug spray, being careful near roads and 
busy streets, planning ahead for trips and staying hydrated while the 
temperatures rise, are all important reminders this summer. Wishing you a 
safe and enjoyable summer full of family memories. We look forward to 
seeing our returning families in the fall and wish our graduates all the BEST!

     Kind Regards, Jackie Elmer, Director


